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What has been happening at 
Chipps in June! 

 

Here at Chippendayle, we have been doing more 1 to 1’s 
this month.   

 
 

We have had residents doing puzzles. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



We have been providing the residents with activity booklets 
for them to complete.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We have been doing a lot of facetime/zoom calls with 
residents’ families. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We have been doing flower arranging with some of the 
residents.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 
 

 



 
On the 18

th
 June, we held a cupcake and coffee morning.  

The residents enjoyed a mixture of music and enjoyed 
some delicious cupcakes and tea/coffee.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Other pictures taken in June!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 



Upcoming Activities in July! 

 
We will be doing more 1 to 1’s, individual activities including 

flower arranging and pet therapy. 
 

We will also be doing a tea tasting session and as it is World 
Chocolate day on 7

th
 July, we will be having a chocolate 

tasting morning.  
 
 


